
 
4 Montclair Terrace Redwood Tree Hearing Summary 

October 6, 2016 
Hearing #1 Landmark Tree Committee Ad Hoc Meeting, quorum of 3 of 5 
present, all 3 vote "yes" to proceed to support nomination of land marking the 
redwood tree. 
 
October 25, 2016 
Hearing #2 Full URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL Meeting Coordinator Mei Ling 
Hui discussed the Landmark Tree Committee’s support for the nomination of the tree.  
Council members decided to vote on the nomination at the next full URBAN 
FORESTRY COUNCIL meeting. 
 
December 9, 2016 
Hearing #3  Full URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL Meeting URBAN FORESTRY 
COUNCIL members heard new information about the nomination and discussed the 
members' tree evaluations and consultant arborists reports. The vote was continued 
until the next full URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL meeting. 
 
January 27, 2017 
Hearing #4  Full URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL Meeting  URBAN FORESTRY 
COUNCIL members discuss concerns raised in the January 4 letter and decide to 
discuss matters with the City Attorney before taking a vote on the nomination.  The 
matter is continued. 
 
February 28, 2017 
Hearing #5  Landmark Tree Committee Meeting followed by FULL 
URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL Meeting Both meetings addressed the City 
Attorney's recommendation to "do over" the tree evaluations "out of an abundance 
of caution" in response to the concerns of the January 4th letter .  The results of the 
new evaluations will be heard and voted on at the full URBAN FORESTRY COUNCIL 
meeting on March 24th. 
 
March 24, 2017 
Hearing #6 All 9 members vote unanimously “yes” to support the nomination to 
landmark the Redwood Tree.	


